OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

CITY OF CHICAGO

BRANDON JOHNSON
MAYOR

May 22, 2024

TO THE HONORABLE, THE CITY COUNCIL

OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO
Ladies and Gentlemen:

At the request of the Commissioner of Housing, I transmit herewith an ordinance
amending the United Yards Project Ordinance enacted in December of 2023 to correct the legal

description of the project sites.

Your favorable consideration of this ordinance will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

—

PRY



